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8 February 2024 

Your Reference: TR020001 
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Jo Dowling 
Lead Member of Examining Panel 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol, BS1 6PN 

Dear Ms Dowling,  
 

Re: Planning Act 2008 (as amended)  
Application by London Luton Airport Limited for an Order Granting 
Development Consent for the London Luton Airport Expansion project 
 

This letter provides Luton Borough Council’s (LBC) final submissions to the 
Examining Authority (ExA).   

We would like to thank you for the way the Examining Authority has conducted the 
Examination and the work that your team have put in to ensure that things flowed 
smoothly and in a timely manner.   

At this stage we are submitting a number of documents that were not specifically 
requested, but which we think will assist the ExA.  We list the documents below with 
an explanation where necessary. 

 LBC Responses to Any Further Information Received at Deadline 10. 

 Luton Council Deadline 11 Response to ExA Rule 17 PD-024 Letter. 

 Principal Areas of Disagreement – this document has been updated from that 
submitted at Deadline 8 [REP8-060]. As a consequence of progressing the 
SoCG, the references in the previous version to SoCG items have changed.  
In addition, we have managed to agree more items with the Applicant, so that 
is also reflected in this final version. 

 LBC Final Position Statement – whilst this is not a requirement, given that we 
have worked collaboratively with the other Host Authorities, whilst having a 
different position from them, we thought that it would be useful to provide the 
ExA with our final comments on how things have progressed during the course 
of the Examination. 



 

 

 

Under separate cover, you will receive final comments on the DCO prepared by 
Pinsent Masons on behalf of the five Host Authorities.  You will also receive an update 
on the status of the Section 106 Agreement. 

Finally, the Applicant will upload the signed copy of our SoCG. You will see that we 
have agreed 78% of the 180 items in the SoCG. 

Again we want to express our thanks for the way you have run this Examination and 
wish you all the best as you prepare your report and sift back through the hundreds 
of thousands of pages that have been submitted over the past year. 

Yours sincerely 

Sue Frost 
Service Director 
Sustainable Development 




